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Mr. J. M. Johnson
Carolina Power & Light Company
P.O. Box 1551 IN RESPONSE REFER

Raleigh, NC 27602 TO F0IA-79-444

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This is in response to your letter dated October 17, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
changes to the USNRC Inspection and Enforcement Manual beginning with
change 78-35 to the present.

In a November 29, 1979 telephone conversation with Mr. Stehpen Isaacs
of NRC, Mr. W. J. Dorman agreed to receive a copy of the released portion
only. A copy of the released portions of the IE Manual Change Notices,
78-35 through 78-50 and 79-01 through 79-23,is enclosed.

The charge for reproducing records not located in the NRC Public Document
Room is ten cents ($0.10) per page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(b).
Accordingly, the cost of reproducing the enclosed 1,338 pages is $133.80.

Please send a check made payable to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
in the amount of $133.80, along with a copy of this letter, to the Director,
Division of Rules and Records, Room MNBB-4210,.U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Comission, Washington, DC 20555.

Sinc,erely,

1)s *

Jo n C. Carr, Acting Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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